
Submitter: Jerry VanSickle 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I support the measure. Many voters don't have faith in the voting system and this will 

help voters regain trust in the system.  I assume people could still request absentee 

ballots. I use to always do vote by mail, but I moved out of state for a while and in 

Ohio I went in as well as my family and voted in person. It's a totally different patriotic 

experience.  I believe everyone should experience it. Let's go back to voting in 

person and gain the publics trust and get people feeling more patriotic.  


